
Hong Kong Securities and Investment Institute (HKSI) Scholarship 
Programme 2020 

 

Kwok Kin Sing Alex, BBA in Accountancy, Cohort 2019 

It was my honor to be nominated by the department to 
represent CityU in The Hong Kong Securities and 
Investment Institute (HKSI) Scholarship Programme 
2020. I am so grateful to have been selected as one of 
the eight finalists in the competition and give thanks to 
my teammate Mr Aaron Lee from HKU. It was a very 
special experience to work with him and receive the 
team award. 

I also thank Hong Kong Securities and Investment Institute for organizing the programme, which 
allowed me to learn outside the university at this difficult time. 

 

 

 



 


